
VOLUNTEERS WANTED AT SNAPE 

MARSHES 
Suffolk Wildlife Trust will be using Trust ponies to graze at Snape Marshes this 

year between April and October and are looking to recruit volunteers to assist 

with daily livestock checks.   

Previous experience working around livestock is desirable, although not essential 

as in house training will be provided. If you are interested in getting involved or 

would like an informal chat about the role, please contact the Warden on 07880 

071169 by 17th March 2024. 


